
Subject: Re: 1330 Pico -GPA Initiation
From: Jane Choi <jane.choi@lacity.org>
Date: 5/3/18, 9:54 AM
To: Joel Miller <jmiller@psomas.com>
CC: Paul Garry <paul.garry@psomas.com>, Dave Garcia
<david@sandstoneproperties.com>, Gerald Gubatan
<Gerald.Gubatan@lacity.org>

Yes, I will schedule it for Monday. Can you send a PDF of the plans?

On Thu, May 3, 2018 at 8:47 AM, Joel Miller <jmiller@psomas.com> wrote:

Good morning, Jane.

The material that you requested is being messengered to you (12 copies). 
Based on our earlier talk, I assume that this should allow you to bring the
request for a GPA initiation to the Planning Department’s management
committee on Monday.  I will be out of the office, but Paul Garry (being copied)
is very familiar with the project and proposed entitlements; so, feel free to
contact him directly. 

As I mentioned to you previously, you might also want to talk to Gerald
Gubatan about potential “add areas.”

Regards,

Joel

Joel B. Miller, AICP, LEED AP

P S O M A S | Balancing the Natural and Built Environment

Land Use Entitlements
555 So. Flower Street, Suite 4300
Los Angeles, CA 90071
Direct dial: 213.223.1440
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